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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2214 committee sub allows the Department of Wildlife Conservation Commission to raise 

their fees for licenses permits and stamps at an amount no greater than the Bureau of Labor 

Statistics Consumer Price Index (CPI). This would result in an increase in funding for the 

Commission, but the amount is undeterminable at this time. HB2214 also doubles the minimum 

fines for those caught hunting or fishing without a license. The increased fines will bring in 

approximately $2,650. 

 

FY’22 Impact: Undeterminable increase 

 

Full Year Impact: Undeterminable increase 
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